North Syracuse Police Benevolent Association
Teamster Local 1149

PRESS RELEASE

The summer has begun! In an effort to promote safe riding, The North
Syracuse Police Benevolent Association in partnership with Plank Road Ice
Cream will be rewarding kids under the age of 16 for wearing proper
safety helmets while riding bicycles, skateboards and scooters. While on
patrol, North Syracuse Police Officers will randomly issue free ice cream
coupons to kids under 16 that they see wearing their helmets. The
program will run throughout the summer.

The North Syracuse Police Benevolent Association would like extend their
thanks to Eric and Dave Antinelli, owners of Plank Road Ice Cream for '
their partnership in the continuatlon of this VEarIy program e

Thank You

Rob Florian
North Syracuse PBA President



